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Secretary Gray Holds Student Events and  
Townhall in Southwest Wyoming 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – Wyoming 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray recently held 
a series of community and school events on 
the United States Constitution and Wyoming 
Constitution with students from Sublette and 
Lincoln Counties followed by a townhall in 
Kemmerer to discuss the work of his office 
and listen to the people of Southwest 
Wyoming. Secretary Gray discussed the 
United States and Wyoming Constitutions 
with students in Pinedale, Kemmerer, and 
Cokeville. The Wyoming Secretary of State 
publishes the Wyoming Constitution. 

“It’s always great to visit with student groups and citizens across Wyoming,” Secretary Gray said. 
“The students we visited with had excellent comments and questions. I want to thank the Moms for 
Liberty, as well as Senator-Elect Laura Pearson and Representative-Elect Mike Schmid, for their work 
on these events.” 
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